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LLOYD'S RECISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, Bl

Telegrams : Committee, London, Telex Telephone: RO Yal 9166

Telex No.: 24305
2lst April, 1960,

gﬁfsn(s)
“RNC Dear Sirs,
i Steamer "ANDREAS g

: I have your letter of the 15th April and, in reply,
: would inform you that the facts in this case are that a

: Certificate was issued by the Piraeus Surveyors in

¢ December to cover a voyage to Japan., The London Agents
to the former Owners informed this office in March that
the ship had been s80ld to Japanese interests for breaking
up and was to be delivered to the purchasers within the
next few days. As it was observed from the Shipping
Press that the vessel had arrived at Yokohama on the

lst Mareh the case was brou;ht before the Committee

i on 1lth March who gave instructions for the class to

i be cancelled by the assignment of a notation "To be
broken up",

At that time a Serewshaft Survey was very long
overdue as well as some other outstanding reconmendations
requiring attention on arrival in Japan, and it is
extremely unlikely that the Committee would have been
prepared to maintain class for any further voyage without
the Screwshaft Survey being held, even had the new Owners
applied for a further extension.

v

There is no objeetion to your informing Mr, Hsu

in the above terms.

Your records will doubtless show that we wrote you
on the 15th March stating that a notation of "To be broken
up” hgd been assigmed.

Yours faithfully!
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